
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 
11 September, 2019 

 
Dear residents, 
 
The long-awaited fish will be arriving at about 12 noon on Friday 13 September and 
you’re invited to attend their release. 
 
The Fisheries, Hartebeespoort will be delivering the 2 600 fish paid for by 
Evergreen. Four different varieties of Tilapia and a fifth variety – Straight fin barb or 
Ghieliemienjie – will be released. 
 
The fish will arrive in 1000 l tanks. They’ll be scooped out into bags that will be 
placed in our pond. Once the water temperatures have equalized, the fish will be 
released. 
 
The owner of the fishery, Casper Kruger will be on hand to supervise the process 
and to explain the role that each fish variety will play. He’ll also be available to 
answer any questions you may have.  
 
The whole process will take 30 – 60 minutes. We’ll await the arrival of the fish in the 
open area below the top pond. 
 
See you there! 
 
Hennie du Preez, 
Chairman of ResCom. 
 
P.S.: If you plan to attend the release, please inform the Bistro that you may be a 
bit late for Friday’s fish and chips lunch. 
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